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07/09/2018  17:44:592018/3388/P SUPC Eric Stuart I do not object to this application, although I note that wood would be a more appropriate material for the new 

storefront that powder coated metal given the historic nature of the building in the Seven Dials Conservation 

Area.

I specifically do object to related application 2018/3422/A (which, for some reason, is not allowing comments 

to be made electronically directly to that application) in that the new signage should be externally illuminated 

and not internally illuminated, which would be in line with the Council's guidelines for the Seven Dials 

Conservation Area.
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